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The methanol plant would sell our natural resources to a foreign entities. Those resources could be
better utilized here, at home. This would also encourage the production of even more plastics, in a
world where there are no truly viable options, at this time to recycle, or reuse them. Along with this
as something of this scale has not been done until now, no one can ensure how safe it will be to
manufacture or ship this, particularly overseas. This will be an eyesore, and has huge potential to
damage our river systems. Please do not endanger ours, or our children's future with this project.
Protect our planet.



